
Dancer of the Month is…. Emily 

Martin!  Emily has been at DMDA for 

13 years!  Her instructor has noticed 

how focused and driven she is by her 

passions!  She is hard-working and has 

been refining her technique, but also 

her movement qualities to become a 

better dancer!!  You are on the right 

path Emily.  You are such an artistic 

young lady in SO many ways.   

  

 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!  Anyone else think last year went 

extremely fast!? I wish all of you a very healthy and happy new 

year filled with laughter, love, and with opportunities for renewed 

growth and creativity that will inspire you to be the best YOU 

possible!!  We love teaching your dancers, and love and appreciate 

ALL of the DMDA families!  THANK YOU from the bottom of my 

heart for dancing with us!  This is the last 5 months of owning the 

studio before Lyndsie takes over June 1st….I am going to soak up 

every minute!!!!!! 

Costumes and Dances 

The posters are up in the lobby for the remaining costume balances 

for each class.  Just look at the day and time for your class;  (All of 

the balances are posted to your online accounts, COSTUME 

BALANCES DO NOT COME OUT IF YOU ARE ON AUTOPAY, 

AUTOPAY IS FOR TUITION ONLY.). You have until January 16th to 

get the balances in for your classes.  Please remember after that 

point a $5 late fee per week will be applied.  The costumes are paid 

for in full when I order them over the break.  

PICTURE SCHEDULE 

I will have the picture schedule 

done for May’s Picture 

Weekend this month.  You just 

need to find your dancer’s 

class on the schedule and be 

there 10 minutes early.  It will 

also be posted online on the 

recital page.  

Recital 

Please take note of the recital 

dates.  There will be two 

shows on Friday night and two 

shows on Saturday plus the 

gala at the Studio Saturday 

night.    This is different than 

past years so just wanted to 

make you aware.   

 

                 

DADS… Please let the front 

desk know if you would like 

to participate in recital this 

year! We will be revisiting 

an idea from before for our 

“reminisce” recital. Which 

one??   It’s my last 

one….LET’S GO!!!!! 

START STRETCHING!!!!! 
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